
 

 

2023 CALL FOR ABSTRACT REVIEWERS 
 

The Council for the Advancement of Nursing Science (CANS) is seeking Abstracts Reviewers for the virtual 
2023 Advanced Methods Conference: 

 
Biosocial Methods to Advance Health Equity  

 

Conference to be held virtually on September 13, 2023 
 

Conference Purpose 

The 2023 Advanced Methods Conference will explore the integration of biological and social methods as a 
necessary approach for nurse scientists to be able to conduct holistic health studies that understand the 
individuals’ health from the intersection of the society to biology.  
 
Topics of the conference abstracts are: 

• Pediatric & Adolescent Health  

• Bio-behavioral & Behavioral Health 

• Community Based Research & Public 
Health  

• Decision-making  

• Discrimination/Structural Racism 

• Diverse Populations  

• Equity/Diversity/Inclusion    
 
 
 

• Genomics/Genetics/Biological/ 
Physiological Function  

• Health Policy  

• Health Promotion/Wellness  

• Mental Health  

• Pain & Symptom Management 

• Palliative/End of Life Care  

• Women’s Health & Childbearing 

• Social & Structural Determinants of 
Health 

 
Volunteering and Review Timeline 
The CANS Program Committee is seeking volunteers from the CANS membership to serve as abstract 
reviewers. In this role, you will ensure that the best and most timely research is presented at the virtual 
2023 Advanced Methods Conference. Abstract authors are eligible to serve as reviewers. CANS reviewers 
must be current members of CANS and have a research-focused doctorate degree. 
 

The abstract review period will take place from May – June 2023. Each reviewer will be assigned abstracts 
based on their expertise. CANS anticipates assigning each reviewer an estimate of 10 abstracts (based on 
need). All reviews will be completed in the online system Cadmium.  
 
Please complete this form to indicate your willingness to review abstracts for the virtual 2023 
Advanced Methods Conference. You will be notified if you are selected to review after the close of 
abstract submissions in early May. If you have any questions, please contact the Academy’s 
Program Manager, Harper Garfinkle, at hgarfinkle@aannet.org. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/X92QP53
mailto:hgarfinkle@aannet.org

